STUDENT DAILY BULLETIN
August 27th, 2019
· This week only: Yearbooks are $65 see Mrs. Kubitz in C203 for an order form before school or during all three lunches. Don't miss out on the lowest price of the year!

· ATTENTION Seniors:
The FBI has an internship program for students entering college in the Fall of 2020. The application process is extensive.
The window for applicants is now open and will close officially on September 19, no exceptions or late applications will be accepted.   The internship is paid, full time during the summers (starting June 2020) and part time during the school year. Students have the opportunity to assist on investigations, participate with our evidence response team, and learn about the various career opportunities that the FBI has to offer. 

The basic requirements are as follows:

 

· US Citizen

· Full time undergraduate, graduate, or post-doc student

· Have and maintain a 3.0 GPA

· Pass FBI employment background process including: no marijuana use for three years, no other drug use for 10 years, no felonies, and be able to obtain a Top Secret security clearance.

The link to apply is listed below, if you need further assistance please see your counselors

https://www.fbi.gov/news/stories/a-look-inside-the-honors-internship-program-081619
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